
 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 
 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
 Alameda, CA 94502-6577
 (510) 567-6700
 FAX (510) 337-9335

 
June 24, 2014 
 
Marianne Robison 
Buttner Properties 
600 West Grand Avenue 
Oakland, CA  94612 
(Sent via e-mail to: mrobison@value.net, buttner@value.net, twrobison@comcast.net)  
 
 
Subject:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000359 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600100431, Dave’s Station, 2250 Telegraph Ave., 

Oakland, CA 94612 

Dear Ms. Robison: 
 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has reviewed the recently submitted document entitled Work Plan for Site 
Closure (WP) dated May, 2014 prepared Applied Water Resources Corporation (AWRC) on your behalf.  ACEH generally 
concurs that the scope of work outlined in the WP is warranted; however, ACEH would like to discuss the case with you 
and your consultant prior to authorization of field activities.  

ACEH would like to set up a meeting with you at our office in July or early August to discuss a review of the site’s status in 
comparison with the LTCP and to develop a path to closure for your case.   

Please provide ACEH several dates and times during which a meeting can be scheduled to discuss the path to closure for 
these cases.  ACEH staff will select dates and times from your list to arrange the meeting.  Please provide the list of available 
dates and times by July 18, 2014.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call 
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Keith Nowell, PG, CHG.  
Hazardous Materials Specialist  
 
cc:  Consultant 

 
Leroy Griffin, Oakland Fire Department, 250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Ste. 3341, Oakland, CA   
94612-2032 (Sent via E-mail to: lgriffin@oaklandnet.com )    

 
Dilan Roe, ACEH (Sent via E-mail to: dilan.roe@acgov.org )  
Keith Nowell, ACEH (Sent via E-mail to: keith.nowell @acgov.org )  
GeoTracker 
File 
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